IFEA OCEANIA REPORT SEPT 2019
Dear Colleagues,

An interim report was sent to the Secretary, Dr Alan Nerwich, in May 2019.

A copy is attached separately.

Since then, the only further developments have been that the generous invitation by the ESP to have an Australian speaker at their annual conference, was unfortunately, not able to be taken up.

A notice was sent to all four member organizations advising that the proposed WEC in 2026 was due to be held in the Oceania region, and that expressions of interest should be forwarded to me. 

Any bids/proposals will be decided at the next WEC in Chennai, India in 2020.

So far the only expression of interest that I am aware of is from the ASE Inc. (Australia).

As far as I am aware there are no other major issues affecting any of the member organizations in our region.

I wish all IFEA BOD members a successful Meeting in Vienna, and I look forward to meeting you at a future meeting.

Yours sincerely, 

 Dr Ennio Rebellato

 IFEA Oceania Regent

